From: Harvey Carole Miller

To: CommServ,
Subject: Los Angeles County’s Proposed Assembly Redistricting of Altadena, California
Date: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 9:03:20 PM

Commserv@bos.lacounty.gov
Date: July 5, 2011

Executive Officer, Board of Supervisors
383 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration
500 West Temple Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Attention: Commission Services
To: County Boundary Review Committee
Re: Los Angeles County’s Proposed Assembly Redistricting of Altadena, California

Please do not change the current Altadena Assembly District!

Altadena, an unincorporated area in Los Angeles County, is a well-defined
community with a history going back to the 1880’s and occupies a single area
between the northern boundary of Pasadena and the Los Angeles National Forest.

Altadena should not be split among supervisorial districts.

Altadena and its closely related sister cities, Pasadena, and Sierra Madre, share
a common school district and should remain in one district.

Altadena, Pasadena, and Sierra Madre should remain in Supervisor Michael
Antonovich's district.

Thank you for your help to keep the current Assembly District for Altadena.
Very truly yours,

Carole Miller

Altadena, CA



